Platte County Sheriff’s Department

Administrative Services Division

Memorandum

To:
All Department Personnel


From:
Major Erik Holland
Date:
April 8, 2024
RE:
Letters of Request for Promotional Consideration – Director of Communications
The Sheriff’s Office is currently accepting written promotional requests for the position of Director of Communications for the Platte County Sheriff’s Office. This application process will involve both internal and external applicants.
Requests must be submitted in writing to your current Division Commander no later than noon on Friday, April 19, 2024.  Division Commanders shall forward letters to Major Holland no later than close of business on Monday, April 22, 2024. A copy of the current job description is attached to this posting. A copy of the job description may also be obtained by contacting Samantha Bracken, Captain Shanks or Major Holland.   At a minimum, applicants must possess at least three years of supervisory experience. The completion of a Bachelor’s degree or higher along with five or more years of related experience and/or training in public safety communications or an equivalent combination of education and experience is preferred. 

Requests letters should include applicable experience, reason for applying, related training, education and personal skills applicable to the job description. Letters at a minimum must detail demonstratable experience which at a minimum addresses the requirements of the following areas of the job description: Essential Duties and Responsibilities; Supervisory Responsibilities; Other Skills and Abilities and the following Competencies: Managing People, Oral Communication Skills, Written Communications Skills, Business Acumen and Professionalism.

